CARRIAGEWAY PATCHING IN OR AROUND BECKLEY
DURING OCTOBER 2022
________________________________________________ 


CARRIAGEWAY PATCH REPAIR ON COPPARDS LANE, NORTHIAM
ON MONDAY 3RD AND TUESDAY 4TH OCTOBER.

Coppards Lane will be closed to through traffic between 8am and 4pm from Station Road to Whitebread Lane. Traffic will be diverted via Station Road and Whitebread Lane.



CARRIAGEWAY PATCH REPAIR ON RYE ROAD, NORTHIAM
ON TUESDAY 4TH OCTOBER.

Rye Road will be closed to through traffic between 9.30am and 4pm from the A28 Main Street to the B2165. Traffic will be diverted via the A28 Main Street and the B2165.



CARRIAGEWAY PATCHING AND JOINTING WORKS ON THE A28 NORTHIAM ROAD, BROAD OAK FROM HORNS CROSS TO THE B2089
COMMENCING MONDAY 24 OCTOBER AND CONTINUE FOR FIVE NIGHTS.

This section of A28 Northiam Road will be closed between 7pm and 6am each night. Traffic will be diverted via B2165, B2089 and vice versa.

Please also see our website for information about this work: https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/highway-schemes/a28-northiam-road-broad-oak-road-repairs
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